
 
 
August 2, 2018 
 
Emily Kaylor, Director of Regulatory Policy 
Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor 
77 South High Street, 30th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117 
 
Dear Director Kaylor: 
 
The Ohio Board of Nursing (Board) is in receipt of the CSI Office’s comments regarding the 
Board’s administrative rule package for chronic/sub-acute pain rules, reduction in training time for 
dialysis technicians, and an updated reference to the most current guidelines for youth concussion 
assessment and clearance.  The Board understands that the CSI Office has no recommended changes 
to the proposed rule package. The Board intends to proceed with filing the proposed rule package 
upon notification that necessarily consistent rules for chronic/sub-acute pain have been filed by the 
State Medical Board of Ohio. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 

 
Betsy Houchen, R.N., M.S., J.D. 
Executive Director 
 
cc:  Danielle Dillard, Regulatory Policy Advocate  
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